
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 

Caston Church of England Primary Academy 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney 

 
The Street, Caston, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 1DD 

Tel: 01953 483304  Email: office@caston.norfolk.sch.uk  Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
 21st January 2022   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

14th - 18th February - Half Term 

3rd March   - World Book Day – more details to follow 

18th March  - Red Nose Day – more details to follow – date changed 

1st April   - Last Day of Term 

19th April  - Inset Day 

20th April  - Children return to school 

2nd May   - Bank Holiday 

W/c 23rd May  - Year 5/6 Bikeability Training 

30th May – 3rd June - Half Term 

22nd July  - Last Day of Term 
 

Parking 

We have seen an increase in the number of parents that are driving or parking on school grounds to 

drop their child/ren off at school. Parents and carers should not be doing this unless you have had 

permission to do so. The only cars that should be on site are staff, taxis and those parents that have 

had permission from myself.  If you have a medical condition that would warrant you parking on 

school grounds, please contact the office by e-mail with details. 
 

Parents Evening 

Parents Evening is being planned for Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th March.  More details to follow. 
 

Parent Governor 

If anyone is interested in becoming a Parent Governor at the school, please contact Mrs Disney for 

more information. 
 

Congratulations 

To all the children that won a prize in our Census day raffle that was held at lunch time yesterday. 
 

Parents’ Guide 

Below is a link to a parent’s guide for young people using social Media from Young Minds. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/a-zguide/social-media 
 

Mobile Phones 

This is a reminder that parents and carers should not be using their mobile phones whilst on the 

school premises. 
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Bikeability Training Year 5 & 6 only 

We are pleased to confirm that this training will be going ahead again this year.  Letters will be sent 

home next week to book your child’s place.  Children must have a suitable bicycle and helmet in 

order to participate. We need a minimum of 6 pupils for this to go ahead. 
 

Phone Lines 

From Monday, the phone line open times are being extended until 3.30pm but they will be 

unmanned.  If you need to speak to someone urgently but there is no reply, please keep trying.  Do 

not leave a message, as these will not be picked up until the next day. 
 

Current Coronavirus Isolation rules 

The self-isolation advice for people with Coronavirus has changed.  It is now possible to end self-

isolation after five full day if you have 2 negative LFD tests taken on consecutive days.  The table 

below explains the procedure. 
 

 
Kind Regards 

Mrs Disney, Executive Head Teacher 
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